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Subject: Serious Injury Traffic Accident 

Person Providing Information: Sergeant David Pocklington 

Email Address of Provider:       

Telephone number of Provider: 619-956-4000 

Media Contact: 
Deputy Omri Goren, Santee Traffic 
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Date of Release: May 13, 2018 

Time of Release: 1:50 p.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

At 11:54 a.m., deputies from the Santee Sheriff's Station responded to a solo vehicle that collided into a building located 
at Mary's Donuts, 8959 Carlton Hills Blvd, in the City of Santee.  Deputies arrived along with the Santee Fire Department 
to render medical aide and investigate the collision.  An adult male driver was the only occupant and was trapped inside 
the vehicle.  The vehicle had rolled onto its side, requiring fire personnel to use the Jaws of Life to extricate the driver.  
The driver suffered leg trauma and was transported to an area hospital by paramedics.  His condition is currently 
unknown.  No other citizens were injured. The collision is being investigated by Santee Traffic Investigators and the 
cause has yet to be determined.  Due to the damage to the front of the building, the Fire Department requested a 
structural engineer respond to evaluate the building's structural integrity.  Adjacent businesses were currently closed at 
the time of the collision and pedestrians were kept at a safe distance.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


